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January 31, 2022 
 
Daemen College 
Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I hope you are having a productive start to the spring semester. 
 
I am writing with some exciting news. I am delighted to report that after an extensive search, 
Lori Caccamise has been named the new director of facilities and capital planning at Daemen. 
She will officially start at the college on February 21. 
 
Lori has more than 30 years of diverse facilities and project management experience from both 
higher education and the housing sectors. She most recently served as a construction 
administrator at Stieglitz Snyder Architecture. Prior to that she spent over 13 years at Niagara 
University in various leadership roles within facilities management and plant operations. 
 
Lori has earned a B.S. in Architecture from UB, an M.B.A. from Niagara University and an M.S. 
in Executive Leadership and Change from Daemen. 
 
Please help me welcome Lori to the Daemen community: lorizimpfer@aol.com  
 
 
Cordially,  

 
Gary A. Olson 
President 
 
 
 

 
 

4380 Main Street ● Amherst, NY 14226-3592 ● Phone: 716.839.8210  
● Fax: 716.839.8279 ● http://www.daemen.edu 

mailto:lorizimpfer@aol.com

